% PACIFIC POWER Costomer & Regisry Lion

A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP Portland, Oregon 97232

October 7, 2008
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Oregon Public Utility Commission
550 Capitol St. NE, Ste. 215
Salem, OR 97301-2551

Attn: Filing Center

Re: AR 529 Rulemaking, Pacific Power’s Comments in Response to September 12, 2008
Notice and Proposed Rules

PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power (“Pacific Power” or “the Company”) supports the proposed
changes submitted by Commission staff for OAR 860-021-0305, 860-021-0405 and 860-021-
0505, and provide no opposition to the proposed changes to OAR 860-034-180 and 860-034-
0260.

Pacific Power appreciates the opportunity to comment regarding this matter. Our gratitude is
extended to Commission Staff and the other utilities for their efforts on drafting beneficial
language during the pre-rulemaking process.

If you have any questions regarding our response, please feel free to contact me at (503) 331-
4474.

Regulatory Liaison

Cc:  Phil Boyle, Oregon Public Utility Commission
Onita King, Northwest Natural
Terri Bowman, Portland General Electric
Linda Gervais, Avista Utilities
Julie Marshall, Cascade Natural Gas



